Sent: LN

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Invalid Application DC/23/05769
Attachments:

Subject: Re: Invalid Application DC/23/05769
Importance: High

- .7 EXTERNAL EMAIL: Don't click any links or open attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is
- safe. Click here for more information or help from Suffolk IT

Please find report received from the tree surgeon along with photos.

Regarding Chestnut Tree (T4) in application DC/23/05769 at 18 Bullen Close.

T4 is a Re generation from an old coppice stool. There is significant decay around the base area and some large cavities at low
level. The main area of concern is the co-dominant stems. There is included bark with signs of decay and separation. If separation
occurs there is a high risk of damage to the house. | have suggested fell due to high risk of damage from a poor specimen of tree.
Please see photos attached.

Nathan Morton. NPTC (including but not limited to CS41) Qualified Tree Surgeon.




On 10 Jan 2024, at 16:29, Max Mingay _ wrote:

Hello Jack,



Could you please provide the information needed to validate this application as soon as possible?
Regards,

Max Mingay
Planning Validation Support Officer
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Emails sent to and from this organisation will be monitored in accordance with the law to ensure compliance with policies and to
minimize any security risks. The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is
intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this email by mistake, please
advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this
email that do not relate to the official business of Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council shall be understood as
neither given nor endorsed by Babergh District Council and/or Mid Suffolk District Council.

Babergh District Council and Mid Suffolk District Council (BMSDC) will be Data Controllers of the information you are providing. As
required by the Data Protection Act 2018 the information will be kept safe, secure, processed and only shared for those purposes or
where it is allowed by law. In some circumstances however we may need to disclose your personal details to a third party so that
they can provide a service you have requested, or fulfil a request for information. Any information about you that we pass to a third
party will be held securely by that party, in accordance with the Data Protection Act 2018 and used only to provide the services or
information you have requested.

For more information on how we do this and your rights in regards to your personal information and how to access it, visit our
website.



